
Reference number for this intervention is # 55941 
 
Date: Wed, 18 Apr 2007 17:05:12 -0400 
From: Dwayne Collins <dcollins@prcsa.ca> 
Organization: PR Community & Student Association (Sadleir House Facility) 
To: John K Muir <jkmuir@trentradio.ca> 
CC: info@trentradio.ca 
Subject: My comment to CRTC re: Trent Radio Application # 2006-1458-8 
 
This is to advise you that the following comment was made to the CRTC relating to 
Trent Radio's application. 
 
I am the Steward and Vice-president of the PR Student and Community Association 
(http://www.prcsa.ca) operating an independent Trent student sponsored 
community centre in the city of Peterborough without reference to Trent 
University as a legal entity. 
 
I have read the Trent Radio application (# 2006-1458-8) 
http://www.crtc.gc.ca/public/broad/applications/2006/2006-1458-8.zip, and,  
CRTC Public Notices 2000-12 
http://www.crtc.gc.ca/archive/ENG/Notices/2000/PB2000-13.htm 
& 2000-13 
http://www.crtc.gc.ca/archive/ENG/Notices/2000/PB2000-13.htm, and urge that both 
Trent Radio and the CRTC consider renewing CFFF-FM as a Type B Community Radio 
undertaking. 
 
Sincerely, Dwayne Collins 
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